
 

 RIDER ALERT 
 
THERE WILL BE NO SERVICE ON 
THURSDAY NOVEMBER 23

rd, 
2017 

FOR THE THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY.  
 
REGULAR SERVICE WILL RESUME 
ON FRIDAY NOVEMBER 24

th
, 2017. 

 
 
 
For information contact 225.389.8282. 

For route information, call Customer Care or visit 
www.brcats.com.  

http://www.brcats.com/

